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EVENTS

w.b March 18th
Spring Walks

19th/21st March
1:1 parents
meetings

All events can be
found on our

calendar on the
website

THE BIG QUESTION

Overall attendance this week has dipped but
understandably so due to the sickness bug that is
affecting so many children.
We thank you for respecting the 48 hour policy on
returning to school as this then protects other
children and staff.
We have increased our cleaning regime and
reminders to children to use hand sanitizers
regularly through the day. Unfortunately the nature
of early years does lead to illnesses spreading.
We continue to ask you to be vigilant if your child is
complaining of stomach illness.

GRADUATION
10th July 5.30 @
Wade Deacon

What animals lay eggs?
We will soon welcome our incubator and eggs
to allow the children the experience of hatching

their own baby chicks. This is always a
memorable event at Birchfield. Please ensure
you have informed Mrs Rice of any allergies

that we need to be aware of.

POLITE REMINDER
Please remember to close the gate if you access
nursery at any point to ensure the safety of our

children
























